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On ANZAC Day, Chloe and Harrison spent their morning with me at our local ANZAC Day March and 

service. They proudly represented our school at the wreath laying ceremony. Thank you to Chloe, Harrison 

and their parents for their commitment to their school leadership roles. We are very proud of you. 

We held our school ANZAC Day assembly last Monday. Each year, our leaders run this assembly and we 

invite special guests to help us mark this important day of remembrance. Thank you to Mrs Quilliam who 

organised our assembly and to our leaders for doing such a wonderful job of running it. A very special 

thank you to Corporal Scott Trenham, from Kapooka Army Base, for giving up his time to attend and speak 

with our students. 

Just a friendly reminder that tomorrow is all about our mums, nans and carers! Our Mother’s Day breakfast 

will commence at 8:30 – 9:15, with delicious croissants and pancakes on offer. During the day, students will 

have an opportunity to purchase a gift from the Mother’s Day stall. I sincerely wish all our mums, nans and 

carers the loveliest of days on Sunday. 

On Tuesday 11th May we will be holding a Readiness for School talk in the kindergarten rooms at 6pm. If 

you or someone you know are thinking about sending your child to school next year, you are most welcome 

to attend this valuable information session. 

We are very excited as this year we will be holding our bi-annual fete. In order for this to be a great success 

throughout the year the organising committee will be asking for donations to go towards different stalls. 

There will be a request Week 5 and Week 10 this term and next term and with week 5 just two weeks away 

we are asking for families to donate prizes for the ‘Chuck-a-Chook’ and ‘Lucky Dip’ stalls. Some ideas for 

these stalls include: slime, fidgets, pencils, make-up, nail polish, basically anything fun for kids! 

In addition to the above requests, families might like to donate prizes for the ‘Chocolate Wheel’. These 

prizes may include, but not limited to … 

● A made-up hamper of your choosing        

● Bottles of wine 

● Meat tray vouchers 

● Cash, so the fete committee can purchase a voucher/product on behalf of your family 

● Candles 

● Florist vouchers 

● Restaurant/cafe vouchers 

● A grocery hamper 

● A voucher/gift card from a grocery store  

● A voucher from Smiggle, Kmart, Big W, Dan Murphy’s  

● Bunnings gift card 

● Pillow talk, Adairs, Uneke gift card or a product 

● Small nick-knack items/toys that can be used for prizes on the different events/stalls, such as prizes 

for pop-a-balloon, chuck-a-chook,  

● Donations of face paint, nail polish and coloured hair spray 

I have no doubt the generosity of our community will ensure our fete is the best to date! 

 

Don’t forget the P&C Meeting is on tomorrow night, Wednesday 5th May at 6pm in the school library. 

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

Have a fabulous week. 

Trudy Standley 

Principal 

 

PRINCIPALS MESSAGE 

 

http://southernnewhampshirekids.com/?p=1317
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/4.0/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 3 3/5/21 4/5/21 5/5/21 

Soccer Development  
Clinic K-6 
 
P&C Meeting 
6pm School Library 
 

Mother’s Day 
Breakfast 8:30am 
 

6/5/21 

Mortimer 
Shield  
 
 
Oz 
Tag 
Girls 

7/5/21 

Mother’s Day 
Raffle drawn 

 

Week 4 10/5/21 

Lockett Shield 
11/5/21 12/5/21 

Soccer 
Development Clinic 
K-6 
 

13/5/21 

Book Club 
orders close 
 

14/5/21 
 

Week 5 17/5/21 18/5/21 19/5/21 

 
Cultural Enrichment 
 

20/5/21 
 

21/5/21 

Week 6 24/5/21 25/5/21 26/5/21 27/5/21 28/5/21 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

2022 Enrolments are now open. 

Enrolments can be done online or 

by collecting an enrolment form 

from the office. 



 

 

 

2021 Family Details Information – A.S.A.P 

Student Medical and Health Information – A.S.A.P 

Stage 3 Mortimer Shield – 4 May 

Mothers Day Raffle tickets and Money – 6 May 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTES TO BE RETURNED 

Wednesday 5th  & Thursday 6th  May 

Students will visit the stall in their class groups on Wednesday 

afternoon or Thursday . 

Gifts range in price from $1 - $10 

Items will only be available while stocks last and we encourage students 

to bring a bag to put their purchase in to take home. 

Friday 13 May 

NWPS gets reward points from the purchase of books 
by parents through Scholastic Book Club. This assists in 
providing more books for our library for the students to 
read. 
Payments will need to be made using online Book Club 
LOOP. 
 
Please be remember all orders are to be paid online to 
Scholastic- please do not send your payment or paper 
order to school. When searching for the school name 
when ordering, please look for ‘Wagga North’. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to return all raffle tickets to 

the office by Thursday 6th May. 

If you would like additional tickets they can be 

purchased from the office. 

Our raffle will be drawn on Friday 7th May. 

Raffle prizes include 1 x Beauty Hamper donated by Portia’s Beauty, 

    1 x framed print donated by Caroline Cattle,  

1 x Camellia plant donated by Chaston Street Nursery,  

1 x $100 meal voucher donated by The Palm and Pawn Hotel 

Mother’s Day Cookies donated by Dough Re Mi 

Coffee & Cake vouchers donated by Northside Café 

 

North Wagga School would like to say thank you to everyone who has donated and helped 

make this raffle a success. 

MOTHER’S DAY 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to Ace, 

Benji, Bryson, Harley, Isabel 

and Ned on receiving your 

Level 4 Banners – Well 

done! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

The following feedback was received by Corrie Shaw, 

teacher from SWPS.  

Harrison recently represented our school in the WWPSSA 

Soccer team and was incredibly skilled, played with 

sportsmanship and was always polite, kind and courteous. 

I would like to congratulate Harrison on his participation 

and I commend him on his teamwork.  

Further congratulation to Harrison for making the top 20 in 

the Possible and Probable games 

Great job Harrison! 

 PSSA trials were held in Albury recently for 

netball and Lara was successful in making 

it to the next round so she will be trialling 

for the Riverina team on Tuesday 11th May. 

We wish you the best of luck Lara. 

 

Congratulations to our Term 2 Class Councillors  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to our boys soccer team who won their first 

round match against Sturt PS at Rawlings Park. 

Final score was 4-2. The whole team played with great effort 

and composure. 

Goal scorers were Ahmed 2, Julio 1, Preston 1. 

Thank you to our parents for the great photos! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From 11 May to 21 May, our school (Year 3 and Year 5 students) will participate in NAPLAN Online (Year 3 
writing will be done on paper). One of the main features of the NAPLAN Online format is that it is a tailored 
(or adaptive) test. The tailored test provides a more precise assessment of your child’s performance in the 
areas of reading, language conventions (grammar, spelling and punctuation) and numeracy by adapting to 
responses. As your child progresses through the test, questions may be easier or more difficult, to better 
assess his or her ability. Your child should not be concerned if he or she finds the questions more difficult 
than expected – the pathway may be more challenging.  
Many of the same questions appear in both paper and online tests, but not every student doing the online 
test will be answering the same questions in the same order.  
Your child’s NAPLAN results and scores are based on the number and complexity of questions he or she has 
answered correctly.  
If you have any questions about NAPLAN Online, please contact your child’s teacher.  
It would be appreciated if Year 3 and Year 5 students could provide their own headphones.  
 

P & C MEETING 

Please come and support 

your school and the P&C. 

The P&C is an integral part 

of our school community 

Our next meeting is on this 

Wednesday 5th May at 6pm 

in the school library 

All welcome. 

NAPLAN 

Uniforms 

A reminder to all parents who have completed a uniform order but have not yet paid for 

them, the orders will be filled and either sent home with your child or can be collected from 

the office once payment has been received. 

Unfortunately we still have not received the Two Toned Polo Shirts, Soft Shell Jackets or 

Dresses. 

Keep an eye out on facebook and the school app as well as our newsletter and we will advise 

when these items arrive. 



 

 

From the counsellor’s desk          

Hello and welcome to Term 2.  

In my work with children and parents I often get onto the topic of sleep.  

Sleep is so important for children as when a child sleeps well, they are more 

settled, happy and ready for school the next day. Good-quality sleep helps a 

child to concentrate, remember things and behave well. This helps them to 

be a successful learner. Getting enough sleep also strengthens your 

child’s immune system and reduces the risk of infection and illness. 

In primary school, children need approximately 10 hours of sleep a night. They’re usually tired 

after school and might look forward to bedtime from about 7.30 or 8pm. Some children fall deeply 

asleep very quickly when they go to bed. Others sleep lightly, fidgeting and muttering for up to 20 

minutes, before getting into deep sleep. A good night’s sleep is about getting to sleep, staying 

asleep and getting enough good-quality sleep.  

Not all children fall asleep easily so it is important to have a good bedtime routine that is settled 

and stays the same each day. After a big day at school, your child might also be thinking about 

many of the day’s events and worries. If they are still thinking or worried when they go to bed, it 

can cause a restless night or bad dreams. You can help your child settle and relax for sleep by 

playing gentle music or reading a story together. 

Other tips for helping your child to sleep better are to: 

• keep regular sleep and wake times, even on the weekend 

• turn computers, tablets and TV off an hour before bedtime 

• have a quiet and dimly lit place to sleep 

• get plenty of natural light during the day 

• avoid caffeine in tea, coffee, sports drinks and chocolate, especially in the late afternoon. 

Remember a good night’s sleep allows your child to feel better and to behave better the next day. 

It lets them concentrate at their best and to manage their feelings as best they can. Just like we 

need a good night’s sleep so do our children. 

 

Have a great week  

Kirsty Cochrane 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM THE COUNCELLOR’S DESK 



 

 

 

ANZAC Soldiers 

By Billie Hubbard and Jade Keogh 
 
 

This Term, 3/4 Blue read a book called ‘Gallipoli’. 
Gallipoli is about ANZAC soldiers that fought in World War 
One. 
Every ANZAC, we commemorate them through traditions like 
making ANZAC cookies and going to an ANZAC march. A 
very famous tradition is to read the ‘Ode of Remembrance’.  
Wearing poppies is also a sign of respect. The purple 
poppies represent the animals that died, and the red poppies 
represent hope and remembrance. 
 
 
We also pay our respects by holding a moment of silence. 
 

Our class has made an art work of a soldier 
standing under the sunset to represent “the 
going down of the sun” from the ‘Ode of 
Remembrance’. We made this creation using 
watercolour paint and black and white paper. 
 

 

 
 
3/4  Blue are enjoying the soccer development 
clinics. 
 

OUT AND ABOUT AT NWPS 



 

 

 

The students of Kinder/1 Lime are enjoying the soccer development clinics that have 

been held at the school this year. 

 

 

  

 

OUT AND ABOUT AT NWPS 



 

 



 



SCHOOL AND HOUSE CAPTAINS 2021 
 

 

 

Canteen Roster 
 

Wednesday 5 May   - Lisa Vandedonk 

Friday 7 May – Tabitha & Sarah O’Brien 

Wednesday 12 May – Angela Henderson 

Friday 14 May – Merideth West & Jane Wadley 

Wednesday 19 May – Kate Plum 

Friday 21 May – Tabitha Fenton & Sarah O’Brien 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 

Reminder – Please do not include recess items on lunch bags 

when ordering from the canteen 



  



SCHOOL AND HOUSE CAPTAINS 2021 
 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 


